Brooks, David K., EMNRD

To: Adam Rankin
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Pressure maintenance question

Good morning, Adam,

The order in case 14835 appears to specifically limit the waters to be injected to those from the Menefee formation and
produced from the project area.

In view of this unusual provision, | believe a new hearing application and hearing order will be required to allow injection
of water from any other sources.

Sincerely
David K. Brooks

From: Adam Rankin [mailto:AGRankin@hollandhart.com]
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 1:48 PM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc: Brooks, David K., EMNRD

Subject: Pressure maintenance question

Phillip and David,

Attached is the original order. Do we need approval to inject additional fluids? Our client was approached by a
neighboring operator to inject off-lease fluids. | am waiting to hear if the proposed fluids would be from the same
formation that is currently being injected (Menefee, if | recall correctly).

If so, do we file it for administrative approval as a supplement to the C-108? Or does it actually have to go to hearing
again? Hope not.

Thank you both.
Adam

Adam G. Rankin
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